
Bryron McNary  
Opponent to HB2801 

Dear Chairman Carpenter and members of the House Federal & State Affairs Committee: 

I oppose this bill and would like to provide webex testimony concerning the impact it would have on 
Kansas businesses.  I don’t believe the state government should be allowing big companies to dominate 
and run small businesses out.  If the bill is passed, it would eliminate most, if not all, locally run Kansas 
owned vape businesses.  The FDA is currently working through regulations and it is a very fluid situation 
at this time.  The State should not get into addressing and making changes until the FDA has made their 
final determinations.   


